
Dear Valued Customers & Distributors,

We hope this letter finds you well during this New Year. It is with deep emotion that we share a significant 

development regarding the future of Gro-Power: it is here to stay!

As you know, the sudden passing of President and CEO Brent C. Holden has had a profound impact on the 

company and its valued customers. We have received many heartfelt condolences from our friends, for which 

we are forever grateful. Brent originally joined Gro-Power as a salesperson in 1966 and became its president 

in 1983, leading the company for 40 years. Thanks to your support, he was able to turn a lifelong dream into a 

life-loving reality.

We are pleased to announce that Huma, Inc. (www.huma.us), a world leader in humic solutions with over 50 

years of experience, has acquired Gro-Power. Huma (previously known as Bio Huma Netics & Mesa Verde) is 

the supplier of high-quality humates Gro-Power has used for its products for many years and has stepped in 

at this crucial time to take it under its wing. This acquisition represents a strategic move aimed at preserving 

the legacy of Gro-Power and ensuring the continuation of the high standards and commitment to excellence 

that Brent has instilled in the company over the years. 

The leadership of Huma is committed to maintaining and enhancing the relationships that Gro-Power has 

built with its partners. We recognize the trust and confidence you have placed in Gro-Power, and Huma is 

dedicated to upholding and exceeding those expectations as we move forward together. 

Our combined efforts will strengthen the product and service offerings, providing you with access to a broader 

range of resources, expertise, and global support. The acquisition will enable us to build upon the foundation 

laid by Brent and ensure the continued success and growth of the business.

Please be assured that we are deeply committed to a seamless transition and are excited to work closely with 

you to address any concerns or questions you may have during this transition period.

We look forward to the opportunity to serve you better as we embark on this new chapter together. Huma 

representatives should be reaching out in the next several weeks to contact you.  If you have any immediate 

questions or concerns, please contact Huma at (480) 961-1220 or info@huma.us. 

Thank you for your understanding, support, and continued partnership.

Sincerely, 

Kathryn G. Holden                                                                                                 
Previous Owner, Gro-Power, Inc.                                                                                                                                             

Lyndon W. Smith 
Chief Executive Officer, Huma, Inc. 
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